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Full Service Wireline, Ltd.

ATTN: Glen R. Cook
P. O. Box 62
Henryetta, OK 74437

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of June 7,1982, and July 8,1982, in

response to our letters dated May 7,1982, and July 2,1982. We have no

further questions at this time, and we will review your corrective

action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Glen D. Brown, Chief
Technical Program Branch
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